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RECE

Elizabeth Burdick

From: Stone, Lisette <Lisette.Stone@ct.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 11:47 AM

To: Elizabeth Burdick

Subject: Subdivision Proposal at 96, 98 and 100 Stoddards Road
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

_ You don't often get email from lisette.stone@ct.gov. Learn why this is important
i
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Good Afternoon Ms. Burdick,

It was a pleasure to speak with you earlier today. Welcome Back to Ledyard! Per our conversation, the Department
of Public Health (Department) has recently received the revised subdivision plan proposal (Proposal) for Avery
Brook Homes LLC located at 96, 98 and 100 Stoddards Wharf Road in Ledyard, Connecticut. The Department has
commenced its review of the Proposal and intends to draft Testimony to the Town of Ledyard pursuant to
Connecticut General Statutes Section 25-32f.

When available, can you please provide the Department with the date(s) of any upcoming Planning and Zoning, or
Inland Wetland and Watercourses Commission, hearings? We hope to have our Testimony submitted in advance
of public hearing.

Thankyou and please feel free to reach out for any further clarification.

Very Respectfully,

LISETTE STONE

Environmental Analyst 2

Drinking Water Section - Source Assessment and Protection Unit
Connecticut Public Health

860-509-7802 office

860-994-6177 cell

Lisette.Stone@ct.gov




